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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

Administration of the 2015 NSW Election and Related Matters   

 

The Parliament of NSW’s Electoral Matters Committee is conducting an inquiry into the 

2015 NSW state election. 

 

As part of the inquiry process, the Committee is seeking submissions from a wide range of 

stakeholders. The Committee will also hold public hearings in October and November 2015. 

 

Mr Jai Rowell MP, Chair of the Electoral Matters Committee, noted that the inquiry is an 

important avenue for all NSW residents and relevant stakeholders to “let Parliament know 

what they think about the way in which the 2015 NSW state election was conducted.” 

 

The Committee welcomes submissions from all NSW residents about any aspect of the 2015 

NSW state election including the work of the NSW Electoral Commission, ways of voting 

such as iVote and the rules for election campaign materials. 

 

 

Media Contact: 

Mr Jai Rowell MP, Chair of the Electoral Matters Committee, Tel: (02) 4683 2622 

 

For more background information, please visit the Electoral Matters Committee’s website: 

http://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/electoralmatters  
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